
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child took the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check this week. Results 

of this will be included in your child’s end-of-year school report. Thank 

you for your ongoing support with reading at home. 

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt are saying /air/ as in bare 

and ear saying /air/ as in pear. Please encourage your child to 

complete their Home Learning Activity – thank you.  

 

 

Your child will soon be learning to recognise and identify the value of 

coins and notes. They will learn how one note or coin could have the 

same value as a combination of several other notes or coins. If 

possible, it would help if they could start looking at coins and notes with 

you at home before this. Thank you. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

The Year One team 
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